UNIVERSITY OF THE PUNJAB

B.S. 4 Years Program : Third Semester - 2020

Paper: English Language-III

b) Enemies

the end of the novel?

ix.

b) One

b) 16 Feet

Part - I (Compulsory) Course Code: EDE-105

Time: 15Min. Marks: 10

Attempt this Paper on this Question Sheet only.

Signature of Supdt.:

Roll No. in Fig.

d) Brothers

d) Seven

d) 22 Feet

Roll No. in Words.

Division of marks is given in front of each question. This Paper will be collected back after expiry of time limit mentioned above. Encircle the right answer cutting and overwriting is not allowed. (10x1=10) It was Manolin's..... who forced him to leave the old man? b) uncle b) friends c) Teachers d) parents ii. For how many days had Santiago gone now without taking a fish? b) 82 days b) 84 days c) 86 days d) 88 days In Santaigo's opinion what should a bird not be after a windless night? iii. b) Tired b) High c) Fresh d) Fast What sport does the old man ask the boy to play? iv. b) Baseball d) Football b) Cricket c) Hockey How many fresh small tunas had the boy given to the old man for baits? b) One b) Two c) Three d) Four vi. Which eggs did Santiago eat to give himself strength? b) Fish c) Snake d) Turtle b) Hen Who would have liked the way Santiago hit the dentuso in the brain? b) Manolin b) DiMaggio c) Pedrico d) McGraw

c) Friends

c) Five

c) 20 Feet

For how many times did Santiago have to sit down before he reached his shack at

Santiago is thankful that we do not have to kill......

b) Stars

b) Three

How long was the Marlin killed by Santiago?

b) 18 Feet



UNIVERSITY OF THE PUNJAB

B.S. 4 Years Program : Third Semester - 2020

Roll No.

Paper: English Language-III

Course Code: EDE-105 Part – II

Time: 2 Hrs. 45 Min. Marks: 50

ATTEMPT THIS (SUBJECTIVE) ON THE SEPARATE ANSWER SHEET PROVIDED

Q.2. Give short answers of the following:

(5x4=20)

- i. How did Manolin look after Santiago?
- ii. Of what was the shack of Santiago made and what was in it?
- iii. Why does the old man talk to himself on the sea?
- iv. Why did the old man not mind the young fishermen who made fun of him?
- v. Discuss Santiago as a code hero?

Answer the following questions.

(2x15=30)

- Q.3. Write a letter to the editor of a newspaper about the evils of street begging.
 (15 Marks)
- Q.4. Write an application with resume to the CEO (Education) for the post of Junior Clerk in his office. (15 Marks)